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Tuesday, May 2, 2023, at 8:30 am 

Opioid Settlement discussion  

In Attendance: Commissioner Scott Burnham, Presiding Commissioner Scott Nelson, Commissioner Ron Hook, County 

Attorney Josh Bachman, Administrative Coordinator Amy Kendall, Pat Dillon, Nicole Reynolds, Deborah Bradley, Bryan 

Carter, John Josendale and Kendra Bundy 

Pat Dillon gave an update about the groups meetings which are leaders of local agencies. They are going line by line on 

possible ways to spend the money. Commissioner Hook expressed that education needs to be a big component of the 

funds. There was a discussion about educating the youth and prevention pieces. A question was asked about the 

treatment centers joining as one. The meeting adjourned at 9:20. 

Tuesday, May 2, 2023, at 2:30 pm  

HVAC Proiect Progress at the Academy 

Present: Scott Nelson, Scott Burnham, Ron Hook, Terry Clark, Chris Herner, Dan Sharp, Linda Meyer, Cody VenJohn and Kim 

Hartman. 

Chris explained that the Doaz unit is in and in the building. The wall will be repaired. He presented a sheet that explains the 

change order additions from Waldinger. The County will have some charges for the boxes that they installed at each of the 

wall units that will need to be considered when issuing the final change order. 

Cody explained that Y2 of the Doaz unit is piped and they will hopefully be getting it up and going this week. The boys area 

will not have heated/cooled air for a couple of days. The gas piping has been activated and tested. All wall units have been 

delivered and installed. 

Cody is hoping that Trane will be in the building on Thursday of this week for the start up of all equipment. The rest of the 

duct work should be wrapped up this week. 

The transfer switch/panel arrived today for the generator and should be hooked up later today. 

Terry suggested postponing a decision on the change order request until Randy Schultz is able to attend and further answer 

any questions the Commissioners may have. 

Hopefully a final walk-through will be scheduled for next week. 

Meeting adjourned at 3:00. 
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